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Join other girls and partner with BGMC* to 
make your coins count! Each year girls give 
to a project that helps kids around the world. 
Together we’ve helped to make an impact from 
Romania to Venezuela, from Argentina to  
China, and beyond!
 
Seventy-five percent of the population in Africa 
does not have access to clean drinking water. 
When you donate to Coins for Kids 2023, your 
money goes to help provide clean drinking 
water through Africa Oasis and helps give 
missionaries an open door to share the  
life changing message of Jesus’ love.

 
*Churches who give to Coins for Kids through the National 
Girls Ministries Department will get both BGMC and World 
Missions giving credit.



Over the year, the annual 
donations from this fundraiser 
have helped to support 

communities, churches, and 
schools all over the world. This 
year, BGMC and Coins for Kids are 
coming together to support Africa 
Oasis and provide clean drinking 
water across Africa. 

Africa Oasis provides bucket water 
filters and water education to 
families in Africa. These filters have 
been proven to eliminate over 
99 percent of all contaminants 
and bacteria in water. One filter 
provides enough daily drinking 
water for a family of ten, and, 
when properly cared for, can last 
for a decade. This is life changing 
for many African families.

Africa Oasis also partners 
with local churches to be 
representatives in their 
communities. They know the 
language, the culture, and the 
people. Africa Oasis partners 
with church members who 
volunteer for this ministry and go 
door-to-door in their community, 
distributing the filters, teaching 
how to use them, and sharing the 
message of Jesus!  

For more detailed project descriptions, 
download the Fundraiser Packet at  
ngm.ag.org/Missions/Coins-for-Kids.

*Churches who give to Coins for Kids through 
the national Girls Ministries Department will get 
both BGMC and World Missions giving credit.


